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January 8, 1990

Ben F. Hayley, Esq.
Trimmier and Associates, P.C.
Post Office Box 1885
Birmingham, Alabama 35201-1885

Re: Federal Credit Union Member Accounts (Your
November 3, 1989, Letter)

Dear Mr.. Hayley:

You have requested NCUA opinion letters concerning the
termination of a Federal credit union (FCU) member’s account, an
FC~’s use of the statutory lien provisions, and an FCU’s payment
of varying dividend rates on share accounts. Enclosed please
find several letters on these issues.

Sincerely,

HATTIE M. ULAN
Associate General Counsel

Enclosures


